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Egyptian Industrial  
Development Ban Office 
President of the Board  

 

 

Dr./ Engineer Nader Riad, 
President of the Board, 
Delegated Member 
Bavaria Egypt Company. 

 

Dear Sir, 

The Egyptian Industrial Development Bank offers his best regards to your 

good self, 

I was pleased to have had the opportunity to attend the inauguration of the 

Dr. Nader Riad Preparatory School, in Kafr Amar, Guiozah Governorate , on 

Tuesday, 27/12/1994. 

Your initiative to answer immediately the call of the esteemed Lady, Mrs. 

Suzane Mubarak, spouse to the President of the Republic vouched via the 

Egyptian Association for Development and Childhood , being part of the 

National Plan to face up to the Earthquake , as a clear positive outcome of your 

Nationalism, which I fully e cherish, and the Bank in turn fully estimates.  

 

 



  

2/2 

I Personally , have followed your abundant efforts in building this 

educational edifice and providing it with the state of the art educational 

equipment , and technology.  

A matter which shall benefit from the educational aspect the sons and 

daughters of this, our beloved nation. 

Appreciating this great creative national work,I wish for you more success 

in all fields of work, both private and public. 

 

Please accept my respect, 
Chjairman of the board, 
Dr. Kamal Abo El Eid 

 

 

                                                                                         Date: 29/12/1994 

 

 

 

 

 

  

* Translated from Arabic Original 
29/12/1994 


